## Massachusetts School Building Authority

Deborah B. Goldberg Chairman, State Treasurer James A. MacDonald Chief Executive Officer

John K. McCarthy Executive Director / Deputy CEO

Notice of Public Meeting
of the
Massachusetts School Building Authority
Facilities Assessment Subcommittee

Wednesday, January 22, 2020 at 9:30 AM

Massachusetts School Building Authority 40 Broad Street, 5<sup>th</sup> Floor Boston, Massachusetts 02109

Reasonably anticipated topics of discussion at the January 22, 2020 Facilities Assessment Subcommittee Meeting include:

- Presentation from the City of Worcester regarding the proposed Doherty Memorial High School project, which may be considered by the MSBA Board of Directors at its next scheduled meeting to advance to the next phase in the MSBA's Capital Pipeline;
- Staff update regarding the MSBA Post-Occupancy Review;
- Staff updates regarding the schematic designs for the proposed Nauset Regional High School project in the Nauset Regional School District and the proposed Waltham High School in the City of Waltham; and
- Other topics not reasonably anticipated 48 hours prior to the meeting.

Christine E. Nolan General Counsel

cc: Office of the Secretary of State via e-mail (regs@sec.state.ma.us)

Office of the Secretary of Administration and Finance via e-mail (melissa.andrade@state.ma.us)

This notice is posted at www.massschoolbuildings.org